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The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm February 24, 2022.  The motion to approve the 

agenda and minutes were approved, seconded, while all were in favor.  Principal Porter shared the 

school budget recommendation and approval document for viewing purposes only.  She proposed Math 

coach, Literacy coach 0.5 EIP Teacher, and a 10-month professional assistant as the priorities of the 

budget. In addition the projection for students and teacher allocations showed a decrease in the 

number of EIP teachers from 7 to 2.5 as well as a decrease in the number of students. Following the 

Principal’s update was the council initiatives where there will be 3 vacancies for he next school year:  

school employee, community member, and a parent vacancy.  At present one parent has expressed and 

interest.  Dr. Weldon, chair of SGC, lead the discussion of successes and challenges with the council prior 

to this academic year.   Understanding how to get more involved in the SGC process, principal Porter 

mentioned what has taken place under her leadership.  She has placed SGC election information in the 

Tiger Talk, maintained close contact with district support, the school’s website and posted on all social 

media platforms as well as reached out to volunteers and community members. The Action Items were 

charter dollar expenditures.  One Book One School has been purchased. It is scheduled to start March 

2nd. There is $12,805 left in the budget to spend.  PBIS has been approved student books for One Book, 

One School, Exceptional Children’s Week, SEC department requested $1200 for the week.  The request 

was voted on and approved. Council Member, Ms Mitchell asked for a reconciled list for next meeting in 

an effort to see the list of spending.  The council voted and approved the budget presented by Principal 

Porter.   The Agenda and next meeting is set for March 16, 2022.  The meeting adjourned at 6:12pm.  


